
JACKSONVILLE SCHOOL OF BRIDGE BOARD MEETING 
JUNE 9, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:30pm by President Linda O’Dell.  Present:  Lynn Brown, Mark 
Franzoni, Aldo Cardia, Lorie Holmes, Anne Landry, Jan Madsen, John Orren, and Nancy Whitmire. 
Absent:  Melissa Sovereign. 
 
Reopening of JSOB: 
Earliest possible opening date – August 1, 2020.  This will be reassessed at next Board Meeting. 
 
Club Procedures after Reopening: 

 Thermometers will be purchased and all players will have temperature taken prior to entering 
the club. 

 East/West players will carry their bidding boxes from table to table. 

 Number of boards will be reduced to 18 in order to decrease time spent in a “closed” 
environment. 

 Each table will have a set of 18 boards and will eliminate need to pass boards from table to 
table. 

 New filters installed in A/C to better filter the air exchange.   

 No food or drink will be allowed except for water that players provide.  If players wish to drink 
they must exit the club between boards to do so. 

 All games will begin at 12:00 noon. 

 All players will be required to wear masks and gloves. 

 All surfaces, all boards and all bidding boxes will be sanitized after each game. 

 Additional procedures may be implemented as necessary. 
 
Virtual Games: 
Nancy Whitmire made a motion that the virtual games be discontinued.  Aldo Cardia seconded.  The 
motion carried  
unanimously.  Mark Franzoni made a motion that an Open Virtual Game be scheduled on Mondays and 
a Virtual 499er game be scheduled for Wednesdays.  Friday game to be discontinued.  Games to begin at 
12:45pm.  Lynn Brown seconded.  The motion carried unanimously.   
 
Longest Day: 
JSOB will not participate in the Longest Day this year. 
 
Sectional Tournaments: 
JSOB needs volunteers to chair future Sectional Tournaments.   
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, July 16th, at 1:00p.m.   
 
Nancy Whitmire made a motion to adjourn.  Mark Franzoni seconded.  The motion carried unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Nancy Whitmire, Secretary 
 


